
CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 

 

 

PURPOSE: The Streets Maintenance Division is currently utilizing John Deere 6230 Tractors.  The 
tractors have over 6,000 hours and need replacement due to escalating repair costs. Using the 
Sourcewell Contract# 082923-DAC two (2) 2024 John Deere 5090M Utility Tractor with side rear flail 
mower attachments are being recommended for council approval. 

BACKGROUND: The Streets Maintenance Division is currently utilizing John Deere 6230 Tractors.   
The tractors have reached the end of their useful life due to condition and escalating repair costs.  
Deere & Company has the John Deere 5090M Utility Tractor with side and rear flail mower attachments 
that will continue to meet their needs. The price of $122,574.31 is for the tractor, side flail mower 
attachment, rear flail mower attachment, operator training, and delivery. The price for two (2) is 
$245,148.62. The delivery time is less than 365 days.  

BUDGET IMPACT: Funds are available in the 2024-25 budget. 

 
RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUESTED: The Fleet Services Department recommends Council 
approve purchasing two (2) John Deere 5090M tractors from Deere & Company $245,148.62 and 
declaring the old tractors and mowing accessories as surplus and disposing through the online auction 
process. 

 

TITLE:  John Deere Tractors 

FROM:  Kevin Rogers, Fleet Director MEETING DATE:  September 16, 2024 

PUBLIC HEARING:  N/A ADVERTISED DATE/BY: N/A 

ATTACHMENTS:  Formal Bid Recommendation 
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